

EMS CDC funding for supporting students of Salahaddin University-Erbil

Balázs Szendroi <balazs.szendroi@univie.ac.at> To: Andam Mustafa <andam.mustafa@su.edu.krd>

Thu, Apr 27, 2023 at 10:00 AM

Cc: bengtove.turesson@isp.uu.se, Paul Vaderlind <paul@math.su.se>

Dear Dr Andam Ali Mustafa,

The Committee for Developing Countries of the EMS has at its recent meeting examined your application for funds for the project

Supporting students of Salahaddin University-Erbil (SUE), Iraq to attend intensive summer school at Nesin Village

I have the pleasure to inform you that your application has been positively received and the committee has granted 1500€.

We are hopeful that your project will play an important role in the development of Mathematics at your university.

Please send the following information to Paul Vaderlind (Treasurer, EMS CDC, copied) to receive the money.

- 1. Account holder/recipient:
- 2. Recipient's postal address:
- 3. Name of the bank:
- 4. Address of the bank:
- 5. IBAN Code:
- 6. BIC/SWIF:

We would appreciate if the EMS logo could be added to the poster and web site of the event.

Upon completion of the event, please send a report on the activity to Paul Vaderlind and Balazs Szendroi on the addresses above.

Yours sincerely

Balazs Szendroi Vice Chair, EMS CDC